Central Oaks Academy Offerings
Tutoring
Tutoring is a great opportunity for your child to work one on one with a staff member. The teachers will work
with you to determine the best way to use your child’s tutoring time. You may choose to have tutoring in an
area in which your child is thriving and needs some enrichment activities, or you may choose to have an
instructor tutor your child in an area in which he/she struggles.

Reading and Math Intervention
Students qualify for reading and math intervention services based on results from the screeners. These
students will benefit from extra reading and/or math support typically on an online platform.

Wednesday or Friday School

We offer grade appropriate in-person classes at our Central Oaks Academy campus on Wednesday or Friday.
Our focus during in-person days are social/emotional skills and STEM/project based learning. Art, Phy-Ed, and
Music classes are also an integral component of our Wednesday and Friday classes.

Field Trips
We offer several school wide activities throughout the year. Students may have the opportunity to participate in
additional field trips with their grade specific classes on Wednesdays or Fridays.

Family Events
During the course of the year, families are invited to attend a variety of Central Oaks events.

Family Curriculum Budget
Each family is provided with a budget to purchase the following:
e Curriculum and Supplemental Material: All items must be approved and related directly to your
curriculum.
e Lessons: Includes approved physical and musical activities. Lessons must take place regularly over an
extended period of time. All curriculum needs must be purchased prior to submitting a lessons request.

*You may place a total of 3 orders each school year. You will place your first order prior to the school year.
Your remaining budget (including lessons requests) are accessible from October 1st through March 1st.

Technology
All students completing an online curriculum will be provided a device for the duration of the school year. All
devices must be turned in by the end of the school year.



